
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 
 

The RFP seeks auditing services for North Fork Area Transit (NFAT). NFAT will accept proposals from 
accounting firms to provide auditing services.  

All proposals must be submitted by July 24th, 2025, at 4:00 pm. This is a Federal Aid project, and the 
selected Consultant will be required to follow applicable Federal, State and Local requirements and 
procedures. All proposal responses should be submitted electronically.  

North Fork Area Transit 
Attn: Board of Directors 
307 W. Prospect,  
Norfolk, NE  68701 
402.649-2450 
admin@northforkareatransit.com 
 

For a copy of the full RFP, please contact Board of Directors, 402.4649-2450 or 
admin@northforkareatransit.com. Please include your name, contact information (e-mail and mailing 
addresses, telephone number), including how you want to receive a copy of the RFP, and the name of 
the organization you are representing. 
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